11th
1925

Mr F M Simmons

¢/o Albert H Wetten & Company
231 South LaSalle St

Chicage Illinois

Dear lir Simmons:

Thanks very much for your letter of April Z5th
sending me clipping from the Sunday Bulletin. I already
had this but am always glad to get duplicates.

Mrs Dates is making a desperate effort to sell

the body which she claims to be John Wilkes Booth, but I
fear she will not be able to for sometime to come.

Very truly yours
PUBLISHING CO

FLB/L



